
 

 

 

January 20, 2023 

 

 

 

Metro 

Council President Lynn Peterson 

600 NE Grand 

Portland, OR  97266 

 

RE: MERC appointment 

Dear Council President Peterson, 

The Board of County Commissioners is pleased to recommend David Penilton, as their 

selection for the Metro Exposition Recreation Commission.  Please accept him as Clackamas 
County’s representative.  
 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this recommendation. 
 
Sincerely, 

Tootie Smith, Chair 
On Behalf of the Clackamas County Board of Commissioners 


